

EPISCOPAL HEALTH SYSTEM

August 3, 2000

Ms. Suzanne Updegraff
President
Employee Development Systems, Inc
801 W. Mineral Avenue
Littleton, CO 80120

## Dear Suzanne:

What a great seminar you presented to our employees this year. **Building Professional Competence** was an exciting workshop with tools to build our skills in becoming our very best. The staff really enjoyed your presentation and gave you outstanding evaluations for the ideas presented and the relevance to their everyday life.

You have a unique style that everyone could relate to. So thank you for spending a day with us and assisting us in enhancing our professional competence here at St. Luke's.

Blessings on you and your precious family

Sincerely,

Linda Trekell

St. Luke's Episcopal Health System Organizational Development Specialist